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MEMORANDUM 
 
    
TO: Board of Supervisors DATE:  January 11, 2022 
  
               
FROM: Mike Dent SUBJECT:  Adult and Family Services   
 Child Support Services Director  Commission Membership 
    
CC:    Ryan Gruver  
 Health and Human Services Agency Director    
  
 
The purpose of the Adult and Family Services Commission (AFSC) is to represent the 
community to the Board of Supervisors on issues regarding health and human services 
and the family interests of all Nevada County residents.  Ashley Quadros has the 
knowledge and expertise to add value to the commission. 
 
Ms. Quadros has a Bachelor’s degree in English from California State University, 
Sacramento.   
 
Ms. Quadros is the Development Director at Hospitality House.  She is the lead for the 
Development Committee at Hospitality House comprised of several Hospitality House 
Board of Directors and concerned citizens who have an interest in furthering fundraising 
efforts to support those in need.  
 
Ms. Quadros is a Licensed Nevada County Resource Parent (Foster Parent).   
 
The AFSC recommends the appointment of Ashley Quadros to the Public Sector.  Ms. 
Quadros received a majority vote of a quorum of the commission members for 
appointment to the Public Sector and ratification of this action is sought.  The motion was 
made and accepted by the commission on January 11, 2022.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 


